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Background

• The Pony Rides were a popular 
attraction in Griffith Park over the past 
75 years

• RAP Pony Ride concession expired in 
December 2022 and was not renewed

• Based on feedback from the City 
Council, the RAP General Manager 
initiated a new process to re-imagine 
future recreational and educational 
activities on the site

Project Tasks
» Historic Resources Assessment
» Focus Group Meetings (up to 10)
» Community Workshops (2)
» Online Survey
» Public Opinion Poll (statistically valid)
» Pop-ups (4)
» Best Practices Research
» Rec and Parks Commission Meeting Attendance



RAP Priorities and Considerations
RAP Future Use Priorities

• Youth and Family-oriented
• Affordable (with a focus on low-income and 

underserved communities)
• Accessible
• Educational
• Fun!

Other Considerations 
• Compatibility with existing and planned attractions 

in Griffith Park
• Priority Audience 
• Accountability 
• Cost, maintenance, liability
• Timeframe to implement 

RAP has received and 
reviewed over 1,000 
comments, emails, and 
letters from members of the 
public (Feedback Form now 
closed)

Comments generated a set of 
RAP goals and considerations 
for future projects that will 
be used to review the 
appropriateness of future 
uses (how do they respond to 
the RAP priorities and 
considerations?)



How We Are 
Engaging the 
Public



General Timeline and Process
September 2023

• Focus Group Meetings
(currently underway or scheduled)

October 2023
• Focus Group Meetings

• CBOs
• Faith-based Organizations

• Historic Resource Assessment 

November 2024
• Community Workshop #1
• Online Community Survey (Spanish and 

English)
• Pop-ups

Winter 2023/Spring 2024 
• Remaining Pop-ups

• Public Opinion Poll

• Community Workshop #2

• Recreation and Parks Board of 
Commissioners Meeting

• City Council

Note: Timeline is tentative and subject to change.



For Questions, 
Comments or to Sign 
up for Notifications

Website:
www.laparks.org/griffithpark/pony-rides

Email:
rap-reimaginingtheponyride@lacity.org 

http://www.laparks.org/griffithpark/pony-rides
mailto:rap-reimaginingtheponyride@lacity.org
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